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MAY 31 1988

' Docket'No. 50-263v

-Northern States Power Company
ATTN: Mr. C. E. Larson

Vice President, Nuclear
Generation

414 Nicollet Mall
~

'

Minneapolis, MN 55401
4

Gentlemen:

This confirms our plans to have a meeting with members 'of your staff at
10:00 a.m. (CDT) on Wednesday, June.15, 1988, at the NRC Region III office
in Glen Ellyn, Illinois. The purpose of the meeting is an Enforcement
Conference and Management Meeting to discuss security problems and corrective
actions at Monticello. 9

We will gladly discuss any questions you have concerning this matter.

Sincerely,

"Original Sigrcd by E.0, Cr n.c.np

Edward G. Greenman, Director
Division of Reactor Projects

cc w/ enclosure:
W. A. Shamla, Plant Manager
DCD/DC8;(RIDS)iss3

Licensi'ng Fee Management Branch
r

Resident Inspector, RIII Monticello
Resident Inspector, RIII Prairie

Island
John W. Ferman, Ph.D.,

Nuclear Engineer, PPCA
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